
Draft Meeting Notes 
Stelco Hamilton Community Liaison Committee (CLC) 
Wed. Dec. 11, 2019, 5:30 p.m., Hamilton Waterfront Trust 
 
CLC Members In Attendance:  
Lynda Lukasik, Andy Sebestyen, Paul Widmeyer, Sara Yonson 
 
Other Attendees: 
Katie Chan (Stelco) 
Adrienne Clark (Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks) 
Kerry Le Clair (Observer) 
Cathy McPherson (Observer) 
Dave Rivard (Stelco) 
Paul Weinberg (Observer) 
 
Welcome and Safety Contact 
The safety evacuation procedure was reviewed for all in attendance in case of an emergency. 
 
Review and Approval of Agenda 
The committee accepted them as presented. 
 
Review and Approval of Minutes of 18 September 2019 
Minutes from the 18 September meeting will be reviewed and were accepted as presented. 
 
Performance under O.Reg. 419/05 Site Specific Standard Order - Particulates 
Katie provided a summary of the performance of the Hamilton Works coke battery operations 
between September 1 – November 30 under the Site-Specific Standard Order for particulates.  
The Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks had no additional comments.  
 
Pilot Project Update: Utilization of Bio-Carbon 
Andy provided an update on the Utilization of Bio-Carbon to Reduce Fossil Carbon Input 
Requirements for Coke Production project. 
 
The CLC meeting schedule for 2020 was proposed as follows: 
Wed. Feb. 5 
Wed. May 13  
Wed. Aug. 12 
Wed. Nov. 4 

 
Community Concerns 
Lynda suggested for the Stelco Development group to provide an opportunity to listen to 
community stakeholders feedback on development plans at the Hamilton site.  Katie indicated 
that this comment would be shared with the appropriate Stelco representatives. 



 
 

Adjournment 
 

The next meeting will take place on Wed. Feb. 5, 2020.  [Note: Subsequent to the Dec. 11, 2019 meeting, 
the Feb. 5, 2020 meeting was rescheduled to Wed. Feb. 13, 2020 due to scheduling conflict with another 
CLC meeting from a different organization in Hamilton.] 
 


